
Mother Ilaria from the St. Elisabeth Convent in Minsk, 
Belarus, will be visiting St. Nicholas Orthodox Church, 
Saratoga, on Friday Evening, June 21st, at 7:00 pm. for 
Vespers. Sister Ilaria is one of the first nuns who came 
to the monastery about 20 years ago in the early years 
of its formation. She will give a talk about the convent's 
life and charitable service after Vespers. She will also 
have some religious articles for sale. She can also take 
orders for cassocks, riassas, and vestments as well.

st. nicholas orthodox church
june 21, 7:00pm 

14220 elva avenue
saratoga, ca 95070

https://stnicholassaratoga.org
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